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eComment :
This comment is IN FAVOR of map draft #14 as it hits on several important aspects to make districts more
representative of its constituents.  Commenting as an Escondido resident, it unites a significant number of rural
communities with common interests together, and it’s the mist effective option for keeping all five urbanized North
County areas of the 78 corridor (Escondido, San Marcos, Vista, Oceanside, and Carlsbad) together so that those
cities can be better represented, rather than diluting the city residents’ interests and needs with the rural communities
interests and needs, which are obviously quite different. Thank you for your consideration. 

Submit :
Submit




